
Short Murray/Rowan Hill Closure

Temporary Road Closures
Beginning March 28, there will be two temporary road closures lasting 
approximately 30-35 days. The closures are part of an ongoing project by 
the Safety Committee to gather data for further discussion.
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Closure 1: Murray Ave at Lytle Woods

The short section of Murray Ave will be closed in both directions near the 
intersection of Lytle Woods Place and Miami Ave. 



Closure 2: Rowan Hill at Cambridge

Rowan Hill will be closed in both directions at Cambridge Ave.


